
 
 

 

REPORT FROM YOURNEW 
 

The following is an email we recently received from Yournew 
reporting what is happening in Malek and Aweil. 
 

 It has been a long since you have come to Aweil for a mission 
visits. We pray that God will provide a good time to come 
together and make future plans for South Sudanese in Church 
of Christ. 
 

I am very grateful for what Mr. and Mrs. Paul and Marilyn 
Douglass did for me and the rest of my brothers.  They 
provided us with an opportunity to know the Christ as our Lord 
the Savior for our lives. I am glad and happy to tell you that the 
work of the kingdom in Aweil is active and growing every day. 
It has been a blessing for our people to know Christ and receive 
him as their Savior. We are praying for Paul and Marilyn that 
God will give them more years to see the fruits of their work.  
 

Church work in Aweil 
The ministry in Aweil is going well because our evangelists are 
committed to God's work in their churches. There has been 
growth in churches this year. This shows that our pastors are 
working hard to bring lost souls to our Lord Jesus Christ. This 
year we have some new churches which were planted by our 
new evangelists in their own villages. I am thanking  SSAM and 
our supporting churches in USA.  
 
 
 

 
Church service at the Malek Church of Christ 

 
 

ABC (Aweil Bible College) 
I am glad to report to you that ABC classes are going well. The 
twenty students are happy with their classes.  

 
Classes being conducted at the Aweil Bible College 

 
Food for Life 
Ox plow for Food for Life is requested. We are praying that 
there will be funds for ox plows so that we can buy a few  oxen 
and hoes so we can plant food during the rainy season. Four 
teams will be a good start.   Each bulls costs 350 USD and eight 
bulls will cost around 2800 USD. We are praying that this year 
will be a blessed season for all the farmers. The time is short 
for South Sudan to receive rain. There will be a need to buy 
seeds to get to farmers.  
 

Although there were some security problems during the 
conflicts in South Sudan between Sudan People Liberation 
Army and Dr. Riak Machar in some areas, we are grateful 
now that the situation in the South is peaceful and things are 
back to normal. We are kindly asking SSAM to pray for South 
Sudan government and the people to have final peace and the 
love of God to come to their hearts and bring peace to the 
country. 
                                             --Sincerely in Christ, Yournew Wol 
 
 

Lesson Learned by Joseph Wel 
As a church, we have learned that the current situation with 
the current war in South Sudan needs only God to answer it 
with peace.  "Peace I leave with you; my peace I gives to you; 
not as the world give, do I give to you.  Let not your heart be 
troubled, nor let it be fearful."  John 14:27 
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SUDAN AFRICAN MISSION 

PO Box  187 

Gresham, OR  97030 

 PRAYERS 

 Safe travel of the Mobile Medical Clinic from Juba to Aweil. 

 SSAM has not heard from Santino who is in the area of conflict 
in South Sudan.   Please pray for his safety and the safety of 
his family. 

 The rainy season is beginning in South Sudan.  Please pray that 
the crops will be spared and there will be a plentiful harvest. 

 Our evangelists and workers in South Sudan.   
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MALEK CHRISTIAN HOSPITAL 
                                                           --Dr. Philip Garang 
 

March 2014 Reports: In this month we have admitted 51 
patients with no deaths recorded throughout the month. All 
were discharged cured!  We are thanking God for the mercy 
and blessing He has for the work of our hands. The patient 
record books has 674 patients in the month of March as a 
treated number of patients with medical follow up. Now we 
are still programming to visit IDPs (Internally Displaced People) 
at their houses and teach them Primary Health Care.  
 

April 2014 Reports: There have already been 375 patients, 34 
admissions and two exhausted patients were brought who  
died instantly. 
 

Drug Store and Medicine Supply: The store is well stocked and 
equipped with essential drugs and medicine. The only problem 
is the population we have in Malek and sometimes people 
come from the other sites of Aweil state and therefore we run 
short of medicine. Some of the far villages need to be reached 
by the Mobile Clinic if the mission is successfully purchasing the 
vehicle for the church to use it for outreach.  
 

 
Delivering medicine and supplies to Malek 

 

 
Treating a child at the Malek Christian Hospital 

 

 

MOBILE MEDICAL CLINIC 
 

Because of violence in and around Juba, South Sudan the 
Mobile Medical Clinic purchase was delayed.  Yournew and Dr. 
John had concerns that the vehicle would be carjacked or 
looted while in transit to Aweil.  Recently it was decided that it 
was safe to bring the vehicle to Aweil so the money has been 
wired and will be in service soon.    Thank you to so many who 
sent money for the clinic,  and this dream of Dr. John's will 
soon be realized.  Watch for pictures in future newsletters. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

WHERE WE WILL BE 
If we are going to be in your area, please contact us and 
we will try to fit you into our open dates. 

June 24-28 - OR Christian Convention, Turner, OR 
July 20 - Gates Community Church, Gates, OR 
July 27- Aug 1 - Winema Week of Missions  
August 25 - Faribault Church of Christ, Faribault, MN 
Sept. 7 - El Centro Christian Church, El Centro, CA 
Sept. 21 - Superior Church of Christ, Superior, NE 


